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Submission: I live in St Peters, NSW 2044. I would like the Sydney City Council to take over our area from Marrickville 
Council. We would get professional representation that would be subject to greater scrutiny. We would have a more balanced 
decision making process. We would have better public amenities and the trade off between development and residents would 
have a better outcome for residents.  
The location of our suburb is better suited to the city as we are bounded by road and railway from Marrickville and we are 
more similar to Newtown and Erskinville in our neighbourhood identity. We would have a better negotiating position regarding 
major developments. 
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